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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Two New Law Clerks for Judge Kulm Ask

Nick Russo's term as law clerk recently ended and Judge Kulm
Ask has welcomed two new law clerks to her Chambers staff. 
In May of 2024 Jenna Riedel (jenna_riedel@sdb.uscourts.gov)
graduated from the Knudson School of Law at the University of
South Dakota and Sapir Sela (sapir_sela@sdb.uscourts.gov)
graduated from the University of North Dakota School of Law. 
Jenna and Sapir both plan to serve as law clerks for the next
two years.

Link
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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